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New Developments (And an address change)

Where to begin? The past month has been filled with blessings, and things are happening quickly. Let's start by listing
some highlights:

- Countdown: We leave for Honduras in 52 days. We are excited!

- God has provided us with multiple new supporters this month. We are thankful!

- Because of scheduling constraints, we have been on a time crunch to finish packing up
the house in the next week, and we are making great progress. The house is looking empty!
- Last, but certainly not least, God has blessed the end of our deputation with the
news of another Garcia on the way. Our new little one is due to arrive at the end of June,
and the pregnancy is going well. We thank the Lord for the gift He has sent us and the
privilege of raising children for Him.

God has greatly blessed us on our deputation journey. We are so thankful for how God has
cared for our family and for all the people we have met and the friends we have made. We
are of course especially thankful for the blessing God gave us at the start of deputation, in
the form of Sofia, and now the one He is giving us at the end of deputation.

Some things to pray for in the next couple of months:

- Continued healthy pregnancy and energy for Amber

- A smooth experience as we send off our shipment of household goods at the beginning of January

- The rest of our support to be raised in God's timing

- Favor in the sight of immigration officials as we work through paperwork for residency. Some complications have arisen
in the last few weeks that have slowed the process considerably and will cause more work once we arrive in country. We
trust the Lord to work with us through the process, but we appreciate your prayers.

Thank you, as always, for your kindness to us, and for lifting us up

before the Lord in prayer. Thank you to many of you who have PLEASE NOTE: OUR ADDRESS HAS
sent us kind holiday wishes. We hope you had a wonderful

Thanksgiving. CHANGED!!!!
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